FRANKLIN COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

Sherfi Dallas Baldwin

Public Affairs

Date: January 30, 2018
Time: 3:00 p.m.

Type of Offense: Body recovered

Date Occurred:  January 29, 2018 Time Occurred: 2:00 p.m.

Location of Offense:

Narrative of Incident

Wooded area off EB 1-270 @ Highway 23

Sheriff Dallas Baldwin states:

On Monday, January 29™, at approximately 2:00 p.m., a Franklin County Sheriff's
Office deputy was following up on a reported Hit/Skip from January 22"°. On that
date, a Hit/Skip was reported in the vicinity of EB I-270 and Highway 23.

In that incident, following the Hit/Skip, the driver of the suspect vehicle fled the
scene on foot immediately thereafter. However, as the initial incident was a non-
injury event, a report was taken and filed for later follow up.

On January 29, 2018, as a part of the follow up, the deputy attempted to contact
the registered owner of the vehicle and was informed that that person had been
missing for approximately one week, although no missing persons report was
filed.

In the course of the follow up, the FCSO deputy reviewed the original report and
retraced the steps detailed, with the assistance of other FCSO deputies. It was
during this that they discovered the body of an adult male, located in a wooded
area off EB 1-270 at Highway 23.

The Franklin County Coroner has identified the body as that of Jeremy Wade
Boggs, 41, of Delaware, OH. Next of kin has been notified.

The FCSO confirms that Mr. Boggs was the driver from the original Hit/Skip.

The Franklin County Sheriff’'s Office Accident Investigations Unit is continuing to
investigate the incident.

No other details are available at this time.

For further information, contact Marc Gofstein — PIO Telephone (614) 525-4774
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